
 SOCCER FIELD & TRACK UPDATE 
 

 

 

Great News – Construction is underway. 

 
 The Soccer Field & Track project has been a priority for the community for a long time, and we 
are happy to announce it is now a reality! 
 
 The field was originally intended as part of the construction of Wagalus School, however, 
funding was not available to complete that portion of the project.  
 
The playfield construction project was publicly tendered this summer and awarded to GRP 

Construction Ltd., who specialize in sports field construction, and have successfully completed 

75 sports field projects. Construction will take place over the winter, with final seeding work 

scheduled for spring 2022. The new playfield is full sized natural grass; complete with lighting, 

irrigation, running track, bleachers, and soccer pitch.  

First step – Removing all the Alders, soil preparation and fencing. 

We will be posting for labourers, flaggers and other short term employment opportunities.  

Please submit your resume or a letter of interest to the KFN Band Office with your contact 

information. 

SAFETY:  There will be signage, fencing to ensure safety of everyone. 

 

Noramay Isaac 

Senior Administrator 



 

 


